
02/27/2013

Cisco Systems 
170 W Tasman Drive
San Jose CA, 95134

Request to Surrender FCC Licenses 

Dear Sir,

 Cisco Systems requests to surrender the licenses listed below for the Earth Station located  

 at several Cisco locations.  The earth station have been placed out of permanent operation 

 and therefore the licenses are no longer required. 

 The call signs of the licenses Cisco wishes to cancel are as follows

  E090155  Located in RTP North Carolina

 E090190  Located in Boxborough MA.

 E10030 – Authorizing the use of 1.8 meter antenna for client services.

  E100116  

  Please contact Cisco Systems if further information is required.

 

Regards

 David A. Case  NCE, NCT
Technical Leader 
Cisco Systems.
davecase@cisco.com
330-523-2139
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